January 11, 1972

Mr. Jamea E. Barrett

Director, Administrative Services
Board of Vetersns Appeals

U. §. Veterans Administration
Washington, D. C. 20420

Dear Mr. Barrett:

This is to confirm the telephoned arrsugements made January 3,
1977. 1 understand that Room 115, Lafeyette Building, 811

Vermont Avenue, N. W., Washington, D. C., has been reserved for
the use of the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board for January 19,
1972 commencing at 10 a.m. They will use the room for the purpose
of further hearings on the construction permit requested by the
Consumers Power Company (Midland), Docket Nos. 50-329 and 50-330.

I will promptly inform you should there be a change in schedule.
Thank you for your helpfulness snc consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Clark V. Swanson

Public Procesdings Branch

Office of the Secretary
of the Commission

Mr. Murphy

Mr. Wells

Mr. Goodric.
Mr. Kartalia
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